


Seventeenth Sunday  
in Ordinary Time 

 
 

     Saturday,  July 26,  2025 
 

  4:00 pm      Imre & Theresa Gubic from Joseph Vajda 
 
 

   Sunday,  July  27,  2025 

 

  7:30 am      Intentions of the Renninger Family 
  9:30 am      Parishioners of Holy Trinity 
11:30 am      Diana I. Rebollo from the Huber Family 

            
 

          Weekday Mass Schedule 
 
 
 

                            July  28  -  August  1,   2025 

   
 

 Monday    Monday of the Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  

 8:00 am Dolores Neupauer from Andrea & Joe Klucsarits 
 

Tuesday          Sts. Martha, Mary and Lazarus  
 

 8:00 am          Fannie Greene from Jim & Lisa Mikitka 
 

Wednesday    St. Peter Chrysologus, Bishop & Dr of the Church 
  

8:00 am NO MASS 
   

Thursday       St. Ignatius of Loyola, Priest  
 

 8:00 am  Paul Batt from Mike Hoffman & Jan Rush 
              

Friday             St. Alphonsus Liguori, Bishop & Dr of the Church  
 

 8:00 am         Suzanne Strohl Downey from Bachman Family 
 
 
 
 

           Eccl 1:2; 2:21-23   *   Col 3:1-5, 9-11   *   Lk 12:13-21 
 
 
 

      Saturday,  August  2,  2025 
 

  4:00 pm      Joseph Aloia, Sr. from Richard & Angela Salezze 
 
 

      Sunday,  August  3,  2025 

 

  7:30 am      Anna Thomas from Anne Marie & Bruce Bachman 
  9:30 am      James & Amelia Mikitka from Jim & Lisa Mikitka 
11:30 am      Parishioners of Holy Trinity 

 
 
 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation every Saturday from 3:00-3:45pm 
in the Reconciliation Room or upon request.  

Your Sacrificial Offering: 
 

July 19/20, 2025—Stewardship: Envelopes: $5,428.00      
Online Giving:  $3,720.00; Peter’s Pence Collection: $2,412.00 

 
 

Thank you for your generosity! 

Weekly Eucharistic Adoration will be 
held on Thursday, July 31 from       
6:00 to 7:00pm. The Sacrament          
of Reconciliation will be available from 

 6:15-6:45pm.  

 

NEW Altar Servers—Students, 
boys or girls, if you received your 
First Holy Communion and are in 
elementary through high school 
and desire to participate in the altar 
server ministry, please call the   

        parish  office. New training will  
        begin this  summer. 
 

2025 Because We Are Catholic Appeal 
Our parish support is a vital part of this                   
Diocesan-wide effort to serve children and 
families in our own community and throughout 
the Diocese of Allentown. Every gift counts, 
no matter how big or small. Our 2025 Parish 
Goal is $85,377.00. To date from 142 donors 
out of 762 families, we have pledges of 
$77,456.00.  Mail your pledge card or online at 
www.BecauseWeAreCatholic.org today. 

 

REMINDER — Cantors, Lectors, 
Altar Servers, Eucharistic Ministers, 
Greeters, and Sacristans changes 
for the next Liturgical Schedule 

are due Monday,  August 11.   
The next schedule will cover the months of      
September, October, and November. Please 
update your profiles in the Ministry Program 
with dates you cannot serve. Thank you for 
your service to Holy Trinity. 
 

Please Welcome... 
Rosemarie Patricia Bakovsky 
daughter of Samuel and Claire   
Bakovsky who will be baptized 
this weekend. Please remember 
this  family and  all  of our families   

                   in your prayers. 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This week our special collection supports the  
Church in Central and Eastern Europe. 
Your donation helps restore the Church and 
build the future in more than 25 countries still 
struggling to recover from former communist 
rule and now grappling with the war in 
Ukraine. Funds from this collection support 
reconstruction, education, formation, and   
poverty outreach. Thank you for your         
generosity to the collection today. For more 
information, please visit www.usccb.org/ccee. 
 
 
 
 

Has your son or daughter graduated from 
high school or college this year and entered 
the working world?   Congratulations! Re-
minder, young adults   entering the work force 
and staying in the area should become a regis-
tered active member of the parish and start re-
ceiving envelopes. If they need a certificate of 
eligibility to become a sponsor for Baptism or 
Confirmation they must be an ac-
tive/participating member. Young adults will 
be removed from our data base at the age of 24 
if they do not register. Young adults, please 
call the parish office to register. 
 
 
 
 
 

2025 Because We Are Catholic Appeal 
Our parish support is a vital part of this                   
Diocesan-wide effort to serve children and 
families in our own community and throughout 
the Diocese of Allentown. Every gift counts, 
no matter how big or small. Our 2025 Parish 
Goal is $85,377.00. To date from 133 donors 
out of 762 families, we  have pledges of 
$72,350.05.  Mail your pledge card or online at 
www.BecauseWeAreCatholic.org today. 
 
 
 
NOTE: COLLECTION ENVELOPES—
Please write checks in blue/black ink ONLY; 
this is a bank requirement. Also, please do not 
tape your envelopes shut. Flaps can be tucked  
instead. Thank you! 
 
Please remember to update the Parish Office if 
you change your e-mail address or your phone 
number  or  remove your landline so we can 
keep our database current.   Thank you! 
 
REMINDER for Hospital/Nursing Home           
Admissions: because of the privacy laws, the 
parish does not always receive information 
about parishioners who are admitted to       
hospitals and nursing homes. Please notify the 
Rectory Office of any hospital or nursing home 
admissions so Msgr. Dan can visit them and 
we can keep your loved one in our prayers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Baptismal PREP class—Tuesday, August 12 at 7:00pm. 
Please call the Rectory Office to register. 



Blessed Carlo Acutis Regional PREP 
Mrs. Ginny Downey, DRE 

Email—dre@carloacutisprep.org 
610-261-0144 

 

 

Official registration will be opening soon. Thank you 
for your patience as we prepare for the upcoming year! 

GOOD SHEPHERD CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
   1300 Newport Ave, Northampton, PA 
    610-262-9171    e-mail: altngs@ptd.net 

               https://www.goodshepherd-catholic.com 

 
 

Summer Office Hours:  Tuesday, Wednesday, 
and Thursday -  9:00am—1:00pm.  
 

Shopper cards will be sold on Tues., July 29,     
August 5, 12, 19, and 26.  
 

For more info regarding enrollment for the          
2025-2026 school year,  please call Erica Nochton, 
Advancement Director, or email her at            
msnochtongscs@goodshepherd-catholic.com. 
 

Visit our website: GoodShepherd-Catholic.com 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 
 

Saint Peter Roman Catholic Church, 4 S. 5th St. 
Coplay, will have their annual Parish Picnic and 
Homecoming on Sun., August 3, from 12:00pm – 
9:00pm.  Ethnic foods, adult and childrens games, 
bingo, train ride, moon bounce, basket raffle, and 
much more. Music and dancing with “Emil Schanta 
Band” 1-4:30PM and “Flirtin’ with the Mob” from 
5:00-8:30PM. Bring your lawn chair and finish your 
summer on a high note.   All are welcome.  
 

Bishop Alfred Schlert will celebrate a  Mass  for 
the Memorial of St. Monica at 6:00pm on    
Wednesday, August 27, at St. Theresa Church,   
1408 Easton Road, Hellertown.  Mass will be         
followed by a buffet dinner in Friendship Hall.    
Tickets for the dinner are $10 per person.        
R.S.V.P. at stmonicaministry27@gmail.com  or call 
the St. Theresa Rectory at 610-838-7045. Come 
join in petition and fellowship with those who are 
praying for the return to the Church of fallen-away 
loved ones.  This special evening is being sponsored 
by the St. Monica Ministry. 
 

Cursillo: is a once in a lifetime opportunity for    
Catholics. Cursillo (pronounced "Kur-see-yo) is a 
worldwide lay movement within the Catholic church 
dedicated to the renewal of faith and Christian service 
to our communities. If you are willing to set aside one 
3-day weekend to encounter Christ like never before, 
then the next Cursillo weekend may just be for 
you. Men's weekend: 9/18/25—9/21/25; Women's 
weekend: 9/25/25—9/28/25. Questions Contact:   
Fidelia Akaogu: 610-509-6365 or Mary Clare Gosse: 
610-697-0013. 
  

Missionaries of the Sacred Heart Golf Benefit will 
be held at Whitetail Golf Club in Bath on Friday, 
September 12. The fee is $120 and includes 18 holes 
of golf. Entry form - msccvsec1@gmail.com.        
See bulletin board for more details. 
 

Remember when you are on vacation that you can 
find a Catholic Church at www.masstimes.org.   
 

Redner’s - Save-A-Tape receipts are greatly          
appreciated. Please drop receipts in the collection  
basket, in the box in the vestibule, or mail to the    
Rectory.  Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 

Please remember to update the Parish Office if you 
change your e-mail address or your phone number. 
Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please remember to update the Parish Office if you 
change your e-mail address or your phone number  or  
remove your landline so we can keep our Database   
current.   Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Remember when you are on vacation that you can 
find a Catholic Church at www.masstimes.org.   
 
 
 

 

REMINDER for Hospital/Nursing Home           
Admissions: because of the privacy laws, the parish 
does not always receive information about              
parishioners who are admitted to hospitals and     
nursing homes. Please notify the Rectory Office of 
any hospital or nursing home admissions so        
Msgr. Dan can visit them and we can keep your loved 
one in our prayers. 
 
Monday, May 26, 2025—A blessing for our military 
service members—Lord God, we are ever mindful of 
the cost paid for the liberty we possess, we ask that 
you bless the members of our armed forces. Give 
them courage, hope, and strength. May they ever   
experience your support, love, and healing. Be their 
power and protector, leading them from darkness to 
light.  Amen. 
 
 
 

Please remember to update the Parish Office if you 
change your e-mail address or your phone number  or  
remove your landline so we can keep our Database   
current.   Thank you! 
 
 

NOTE: COLLECTION ENVELOPES—Please  
DO NOT tape envelopes shut. Flaps can be tucked 
in instead. Also, please write checks in blue/black 
ink ONLY—this is a bank requirement. Thank you! 
 
 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS Council 4050 
Queenship of Mary Membership/Questions 1-814-
694-4050.  
 
 

Remember when you are on vacation that you can 
find a Catholic Church at www.masstimes.org.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Would you like to become a “Greeter” at one of 
our Masses on the weekend? We would like to add 
more ministers to our group. If you are interested, 
please call the Rectory to volunteer. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
NOTE: COLLECTION ENVELOPES—Please  
refrain from taping envelopes shut or putting  
stickers on your envelopes. Flaps can be tucked in 
instead. Also, please write checks in blue/black ink 
ONLY—this is a  bank requirement. Thank you! 
 
 

 
 
Pilgrimage to Italy and Austria, “Jubilee 2025” 
with Msgr. David James, Pastor of St. Peter Church, 
Coplay. Visit Rome, Orvieto, Loreto, Assisi,          
Siena, Pisa, Florence, Padua, Vienna, Eisenstadt,             
Burgenland, Salzburg from October 12-24, 2025. 
Cost $6,599.00 Airfare and All-included. Contact: 
855-842-8001 or 508-340-9370 to register or online 
at www.proximotravel.com. Questions: contact 
Proximo Travel LLC, PO Box 561, Auburn, MA 
01501; 508-854-8003; office@proximotravel.com.  
More information visit www.proximotravel.com 
 

 
 
 

 
 
2024 Mass Intentions Book is open for               
parishioners to schedule Mass intentions. At this 
time, two weekend Masses and three weekday 
Masses may be scheduled PER FAMILY. Mass 
donation is $10/Mass. Note: Until further notice,       
if you are requesting masses for deceased family 
members and there are Masses to be said on file     
from funerals, these requests will be used first.   
 

 
Has your son or daughter graduated from high 
school or college this year and entered the working 
world?  Congratulations!  Reminder, young adults 
entering the work force and staying in the area should 
become a registered active member of the parish and 
start receiving envelopes. If they need a certificate of 
eligibility to become a sponsor for Baptism or      
Confirmation they must be an active/participating 
member.  Young adults will be removed from our  
data base at the age of 24 if they do not register. 
Young adults please call the parish office to register. 
 
 

 
 

WATER BOTTLES—If you have empty water     
bottles from Epiphany or Easter, please return them to 
the box in the Church main vestibule.  We will reuse 
them in the future.  Thank you. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 
 

 
 
 
Please support our advertisers on the back of the       
bulletin who make this bulletin possible. 
 
 

Remember when you are on vacation that you 

can find a Catholic Church at www.masstimes.org.   

 
 

 
Safe Environment—Any adult  wishing to serve as a 
volunteer at the Soup Kitchen, Chaperones for    Reli-
gious Ed events, Good Shepherd School         volun-
teers, any volunteer responsible for a child’s welfare, 
or volunteers having direct contact with    children are 
required to have all background        clearances be-
fore you participate in the event.  Please call the  Rec-
tory for more information. 
 
 

 

 
 
REMINDER—Safe Environment—Any adult      
wishing to serve as a volunteer at the Soup Kitchen, 
Chaperones for Religious Ed events, Good Shepherd 
School volunteers or any volunteer responsible for a 

We need your help with the Offertory—It is an 
honor to carry the wine, hosts, and offering to the 
priest at Mass for consecration. If your family has  
requested a Mass for your loved one on a weekend or 
Holy Day and you are willing to be Gift Bearers for a 
particular Mass, please sign the sheet in the binder in 
the vestibule (if this was not done for you when you 
requested the Mass). Also, let an Usher know that 
your family is present to take up the Gifts.  
     Any family can sign up to be Gift Bearers at any 
Mass with an opening.  You do not have to request a 
Mass for a loved one to do so. Please check the binder 
in the vestibule and add your name. We look forward 
to ALL our families participating. 
 

Would you like to become a “Greeter” at one of 
our Masses on the weekend? We would like to add 
more ministers to our group. If you are interested, 
please call the Rectory to volunteer. 

 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of        
Paul Mikisits, Sr. husband of Elizabeth Mikisits 
May God grant him the joys of eternal life. 
 

Today’s Gospel: “And I tell you, ask and you will 
receive; seek and you will find; knock and the door 
will be opened to you.” (Lk 11:9) 
 

Mini reflection: Whatever is interrupting             
communication between your heart and the One who 
crafted it, it can be overcome. There is no door thick 
enough, no night dark enough, no sleep strong 
enough.  So knock.   ©LPi 

ONLINE GIVING—use our website link      
holytrinitywhitehall.weconnect.com or      

https://osvhub.com/holy-trinity-whitehall/giving/funds 
 

Need Help? 1-800-348-2886 
 

Thank you for your contributions. 

mailto:msnochtongscs@goodshepherd-catholic.com
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